
HILLCREST 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 
Hillcrest hold an election at the beginning of each academic year for students 

who are interested in becoming a member of the school council.  A voting day 

is held to allow pupils to put their view forward on who they would like to be 

elected to be the council members or class representative. 

Our last vote took place in September 2017 and it was held in the school hall, all 

pupils voted for a key stage member within their own key stage. Five members 

were elected from across Key Stage 3, Key Stage 4 and 6th form.  Students who 

had the 2nd highest votes were given the position of class representatives which 

ensured all classes have a member they can go to in their class. All students 

elected were announced in assembly.  

These photos show the election process… 

 

 

 

 

 

These are the Key stage 3 election boxes that students 

made themselves. All Key Stage 3 students were given 

slips to vote in the election boxes. 

There are less KS4 classes therefore there 

were 2 election boxes. Both candidates 

were presented, this was the same for 6th 

form two candidates were represented for 

the School Council Member 

 


